
 
8th April 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
SUBMISSION FOR:  
 
COMPULSORY LABELLING OF PALM OIL ON ALL PRODUCTS SOLD IN 
AUSTRALIA. 
 
In support of the ‘Don’t Palm us off’ campaign, I submit this request to make 
compulsory labelling of Palm Oil on all products sold within Australia. 
 
I am asking FSANZ for ‘choice’ as a consumer. 
 
Palm oil is costing the lives of up to 50 Orang-utans each week. These 
animals will be extinct in a very short period of time through the greed of a 
few. 
 
Lets Not in Australia contribute to this. As a civilized country we should help 
pave the way and provide our support by making the labelling of Palm oil 
compulsory on ALL Products. 
 
Once labelled, consumers will have a choice and the opportunity to drive a 
market for proper certified sustainable palm oil from manufacturers. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Carol Scarcebrook 
 
 
 
 


